
        

            
             
             

            
    

         
              
          
     

             
          
    

            
     

            
           
         

SWANA Call for Proposals - Deadline November 8, 2019
	

As a service to our Partners and other stakeholders, EPA’s Landfill Methane Outreach 
Program (LMOP) is sharing information about a Call for Proposals by the Solid Waste 
Association of North America (SWANA). Please note that EPA is not affiliated in any 
way with the review and selection process. Information provided below is based on 
information from the SWANA website. 

SWANA is requesting proposals from prospective speakers for the SWANApalooza 
2020 event to be held on March 23-26, 2020, in Atlanta, Georgia, USA. SWANA is 
seeking proposals that offer new ideas and solutions for addressing pressing 
issues in the waste management industry. 

Proposals must be submitted no later than Friday, November 8, 2019, to be considered. 
Proposals must be submitted through SWANA’s Call for Proposals submission portal, 
available on SWANA’s website at 
https://swana.org/Events/SWANApalooza/CallForProposals.aspx. 

For questions about this call for proposals, please contact SWANA directly using the 
contact information on the SWANA website. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 

https://swana.org/Events/SWANApalooza/CallForProposals.aspx
https://www.epa.gov/lmop/forms/contact-us-about-landfill-methane-outreach-program
https://swana.org/Events/SWANApalooza/CallForProposals.aspx

